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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

17/04/2019  12:03:372019/1057/P OBJ A.P.  McIntosh As an owner of a flat in Stanbury Court, I would like to complain in the strongest possible terms about the 

proposed development and its impact on Stanbury Court and its residents. I am very concerned and angry that 

we have not received any notification of these works. I believe the proposed works are excessive and 

unnecessary and will cause unacceptable levels of noise and nuisance to the residents and owners of flats in 

Stanbury Court.
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